
PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL WORKSHOP

TUESDAY, MARCH 7, 2023

4:00 PM TO 7:00 PM

GILMER COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL

300 PINE STREET, GLENVILLE, WV
FOR THE

GLENVILLE TRUSS BRIDGE PROJECT
State Project S211-33-16.59 00, Federal Project STP-0033(439)D

Gilmer County, WV 

The West Virginia Division of Highways (WVDOH) and United States Federal Highway

Administration (FHWA) are hosting a Public Informational Workshop for the Glenville

Truss Bridge Project. Join us on Tuesday, March 7, 2023, at the Gilmer County High School

in Glenville.

Representatives from the WVDOH and FHWA will be available from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm to

provide information on the project and answer questions. Project maps and other

materials will be available to review. No formal presentation will be made. Upon

request, WVDOH will provide reasonable accommodations to afford an individual with a

disability an equal opportunity to participate. Please contact us at (304) 558‐3931, or

(800) 982‐8722 (voice to TTD), or (800) 982‐8771 (TDD to voice).

Constructed in 1929, the existing bridge carries US 33/US 119 over the Little Kanawha

River. The structure is rated in poor condition. The purpose of the project is to replace

the Glenville Truss Bridge with a bridge that meets current design standards.

WE WANT TO HEAR 

FROM YOU!

Comments can be submitted at 

the meeting or sent to: 

Mr. Travis Long, Director, 

Technical Support Division, 

WVDOH, 1334 Smith Street, 

Charleston, WV 25301. 

Comments can also be 

submitted via our website:

http://go.wv.gov/dotcomment

Comments are due:

Friday, April 7, 2023


